

formerly College Savings Plans of Maryland

Date: 15 February 2023

To: Ryan M. Lepine 3830 Leafcrest Ct. Dunkirk, MD 20754

Dear Account Holder.

We have received mail from you related to your Maryland Prepaid College Trust Account.

Please note these transactions are not processed in this office. The correct address to mail this is:

Maryland Prepaid College Trust

P.O. Box 44257 Jacksonville, FL 32231.

We will forward your mail to the P.O. Box this time. In the future, kindly send documents to the address noted above to avoid delays in processing. Mailing checks/documents to the correct address will ensure prompt processing of your request.

Type of documentation received:

| 1 Check |
|---|
| 2 Benefit Request form |
| 3X Rollover/Refund form |
| 4 Enrollment form |
| 5X_ Other (details) Incorrectly Addressed |
| Thanks |
| Sincerely, |
| Maryland 529 |